
Appointed Boards Application

If you are a Town of Hillsborough resident and willing to volunteer your time and expertise to your community, please
complete this form. Volunteers for the Parks and Recreation Board must be at least 13 years old, and volunteers for all
other boards must be at least 18 years old.

The town strives to reflect the diversity of its residents in the makeup of its boards. Demographics and residence
location are considered during the appointment process.

First name (required):
Timothy

Last name (required):
Logue

Home address (required):
314 W. Margaret Ln

Home phone number:
919-643-3075

Work phone number:
N/A

Email address (required):
tglogue@msn.on

Place of employment:
(retired)

Job title:

Birth date (required):
Oct. 7, 1956

Gender (required):
Male

Ethnic origin (check all that apply) (required):
White

First choice (required):
Tree Board

Second choice (required):
None

Third choice (required):
None

Reasons for wanting to serve (required):
I found my previous two terms on the Tree Board very rewarding. I feel passionately about the importance of planting,
maintaining, protecting, and promoting native plants in this community and feel the Tree Board has a critical role to
play in educating citizens and modeling environmental stewardship.

Have you served or are you currently serving on a town board? If so, which ones and when? (required)? 
I served on the Tree Board from October 2017 to October, 2023. My understanding is that I'm now eligible to serve



another term.

Relevant work, volunteer or educational experience (required):
Before retiring from the Chapel Hill Public Library in April 2021, I lead a volunteer team removing invasive species in
Pritchard Park, where the library's located. In October 2021 I initiated a Tree Board project recruiting volunteers to
remove invasive species from the Riverwalk, town parks, and other town property, which is still ongoing. With the help
of Tree Board members and other volunteers, we've completed three installations of native plants, most recently some
2000 native shrubs and trees earlier this year, in areas we've cleared of invasives. I'm doing similar habitat restoration
work for the Tri-County chapter of the NC Wildlife Federation and the Triangle Land Conservancy. I'm also active in
the NC Native Plant Society and NC Invasive Plant Council. Over the past few years I've taken numerous classes at the
NC Botanical Garden on invasive species, native trees, native grasses, and other topics. For the past two years, I've
attended the native plant conference in Cullowhee, NC, where I've made many connections with people, both
professionals and amateurs, doing important work across the southeast.

How are you connected to Hillsborough (live, work, play, shop, own property) (required)?
I've lived at 314 Margaret Lane for 20 years (house now paid off!); hike, run, and kayak in the town's natural areas; and
buy most of my food here. I also work one day a week at Sugar Hill Produce in Cedar Grove, a vendor at the Eno River
farmer's market.

Have you reviewed the Vision 2030 plan, and what are your thoughts about it (required)?
Yes. It's an impressive and inspiring document! It has large aspirations which will require much work to implement, but
I feel it's a great blueprint for where the town should be headed.

Have you reviewed other town documents (budget, strategy map, small area plans), and what are your thoughts
about them?
I have reviewed some, but not all of them. For the past year, I prepared minutes of the town's Planning Board and
became much more familiar with the town's UDO, new developments, and the challenges and issues (like limited water
and sewer) the advisory board and town staff are addressing.

What challenges do you see the town facing that could be addressed by the board or boards on which you wish
to serve (required)?
I believe the Tree Board can help the town meet several of the goals outlined in the Environment and Natural Systems
portion of the Comprehensive Sustainability Plan, e.g. by planting native trees to increase tree canopy, revising the list
of prohibited and recommended plants for new developments, extending its invasive species removal efforts to
Bellevue Branch, focussing future plantings along streams so that they deliver multiple ecosystem services, and
educating citizens to become better stewards of the environment.

How did you hear about this opportunity (required)?
Current volunteer

Check the box to confirm (required):
✓


